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Dear Parent/Carer 

Instrumental Lessons 

At Edward Peake, there are a variety of instrumental lessons available to pupils. Lessons are 20-
30 minutes long, dependent upon an individual or a shared lesson. The visiting peripatetic teachers 
will invoice you directly for lesson fees which will be approximately £10.00-12.00 for an individual 
lesson.  There will usually be 10 lessons per term and the teacher will invoice you directly once 
the lessons have been set up. Some funding may be available for children who qualify for pupil 
premium. 

The instruments available are: guitar, drums/percussion, flute, clarinet, saxophone, recorder, 
trumpet, French horn, tenor horn, euphonium, trombone, violin, and piano. If there is sufficient 
interest, we could also offer singing lessons. Apart from piano and drums, there are some 
instruments that pupils can loan from school or from the teacher delivering lessons, so it is not 
necessary to buy an instrument in the short term. 

Please indicate on the form below which instrument(s) your child is interested in learning and 
return it to the school office. The appropriate teacher will then contact you. 

Music clubs would usually take place at lunchtime and some after school rehearsals such as steel 
band and school production.  When it is possible to run these clubs, we will inform you of the days 
and times. If your child is interested in joining the steel band, which usually takes place after 
school on a Tuesday until 4.30pm, please complete the consent form in the link below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceCSGGXaKFnPHWr9mQfCf1AbwusFGI5-
CVqwwdvWlqI4TqDA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

If you have any questions regarding clubs or lessons, please telephone or email the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Thorn 
Director 
Leader of Music 
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